Safer Neighbourhood Team Police Surgery – Will be held by local officers outside the Codicote Peace Memorial Hall on Saturday 14th October between 10:00hrs – 11:00hrs, please come down and speak to us if you have any concerns or issues.
Your local rural officers are PC 177 Clare Wallace & PCSO 6435 Stuart Stone.
clare.wallace@herts.police.uk
stuart.stone@herts.police.uk
You can contact police by calling 101 for non-emergencies, always call 999 in an emergency.
For further information please visit www.herts.police.uk
If you are not already a member of OWL please consider signing up to this service,
OWL keeps communities safe, helps reduce crime and keeps people informed of what's going on locally. It's a secure platform for the public and shared with the police and local authority to maximise the potential of Neighbourhood Watch, Rural Watch, Business Watch and dozens of other schemes. OWL sends you the latest local crime alerts and provides management tools for maintaining and expanding watches. OWL was featured on BBC Crimewatch. You can sign up by visiting www.owl.co.uk
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